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Council to Hold Public Hearing on ______________

The Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on (DATE) to take testimony on a proposed ordinance amending a use agreement with the Technology Access Foundation.
The proposed ordinance would amend a fifty-year use agreement between King County and the Technology Access Foundation for the development of a new community center at Lakewood Park in the White Center area of unincorporated King County.  The center will be located at 605 Southwest 108th Street, Seattle, Washington 98146.  The amended use agreement is needed in order to meet the requirements of the Federal New Market Tax Credit financing, which will provide substantial funds required to build the community center.
Copies of the proposed ordinance are available upon request from the Clerk of the King County Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  The ordinance is also available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk.aspx.
The public hearing on the proposal to transfer will be held before the full council at the King County Courthouse, Room 1001 on (DATE) at (TIME).
